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CHRISTMAS PRESENT SHOP & 

A VERY SPECIAL VISITOR… 

 

The Friends of Ad Astra PTA (FOAA PTA) are delighted to inform you we will be holding a 

Christmas Present Shop this year: 

 

Year 2  Monday 4 December 2023 

Early Years  Tuesday 5 December 2023 

Year 1  Wednesday 6 December 2023 

 

The children will be invited to the shop during the school day where they will be assisted by their 

teachers, supporting adults and FOAA PTA volunteers in making their purchases. 

 

Gifts cost £2 each and will be wrapped and labelled for your child before being sent home with 

them the same day. 

 

In your child’s book bag, you will find an envelope where you can enter up to 5 recipients of 

Christmas presents, detailing their relationship and age (this will assist the grown-ups with 

ensuring appropriate gifts are selected), along with gift labels. 

 

Please send your completed envelope, completed gift labels and the appropriate money for the 

number of gifts you would like your child to purchase into school via your child’s bookbag, or the 

school office on the relevant date listed above. Please also send in a carrier bag for your child’s 

gifts to come home in. 

 

 

Shhhhhh…don’t tell the children but we heard a rumour from The Chief Elf that a very special 

person will be paying them a visit on Monday 11 December 2023. We hear there may be a gift for 

every child too.  He did also say that if any parents or carers would like to help with getting his 

pop-up grotto ready in the school lodge then they should reach out to FOAA PTA using the details 

at the bottom of the page… 

 

The FOAA PTA thank you for your ongoing support in fundraising. 

 

Friends of Ad Astra 
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